
 
 

 
 
Thursday, 14 May 2020 
 

M E D I A  R E L E A S E  
 
Harness – Stewards Inquiry – Trainer Ben Millen  
 
Following an inspection by RWWA Integrity officials at the registered training establishment of harness 
trainer Mr Ben Millen on Tuesday 12 May 2020, RWWA Stewards have opened an inquiry into an 
allegation that Mr Millen refused to allow Integrity officials to conduct an inspection of a fridge at the 
establishment. 
 
The inquiry is to be conducted on Thursday 21 May 2020, which Mr Millen has been directed to attend. 
 
Pursuant to Rule 183 of the RWWA Rules of Harness Racing, all licences held by Mr Millen have been 
suspended pending the outcome of inquiry. Under these circumstances Mr Millen is not permitted to 
nominate, present or drive any horse in a race at any time as of 12 May 2020.  
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